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THE Centenary Year OF Rotary

NOVEMBer is ROTARY FOUNDATION Month

President’s Report

Greetings Fellows

Once again Richard Horwood has excelled when our scheduled guest speaker for last week had to cancel at the last minute. Richard made a phone call and secured Patrick Snowden to fill in.

What a great speaker Patrick was giving us a detailed explanation on the finer points of appointing an executor for your will and the pitfalls that can develop when the correct decisions are not made.

Well done Richard, we all applaud your efforts as program Director.

A reminder to all Members to take advantage of the advertising space available in the newspaper wraparound for our centenary celebrations.

Ray McCluskie has this area well in hand and has contacted our neighbouring clubs re combining advertising for our area.

As you all know Strathfield, Concord and Burwood Clubs have agreed to have a combined meeting at our club for Rotary’s Centenary on the 23rd February next year. Ray and his trusty team will be behind the organizing of this great event which should prove to be a huge night of celebration.

By the time you read this report our Go Kart night will have been “run and won”. A full and detailed report will be given at this Wednesday’s meeting.

Please refer to the bulletin for the date for our Clubs AGM this year.

I would like full attendance for this most important meeting. 

Thanks Fellows, see you on Wednesday night.

“MORE NEXT WEEK”

President Keith

*************************************

To-night’s Meeting

We welcome  guest speaker Lorna Parker whose subject will be “Brain Gender: Men v Women”

Congratulations

Birthdays

9/11/2004     David Croft

10/11/2004   Jan Van der Sleesen

11/11/2004   Rick Collins
Anniversaries

15/11/2004   Tony & Connie Lanzafame

15/11/2004    Niall & Carole King

15/11/2004    Peter & Marley Harries

******************************* ******

Last Week’s Meeting
******************************** 

Patrick Snowden gave us an insight into the problems of not being prepared for any unexpected events in our lives. His booklet “Planning Your Future…and Beyond” provides a practical guide to estate planning, wills, powers of attorney and succession.

**************************************

Coming Events

Movie Night at Burwood GU

Thurs., 11th November to see Bridgette Jones Diary II, costing $20pp. Contact Joe Campisi

Dinner for RI President-Elect. Carl-Wilhelm Stenhammar
Monday 15th Nov. 6:30pm for 7:00pm at the Sunnybrook Hotel and Convention Centre, 355 Hume Hwy., Warwick Farm.  $40 pp. Contact Keith Stockall to pre-purchase tickets by 1st Nov.

Pride of Workmanship Awards

Transfer Meeting. Tuesday 23rd November 2004.at the Golf Club.  Contact Connie Galletta for nomination forms. Partners and Guests welcome.

Club Christmas Party

Wednesday 1/12/04.

Carols by Candlelight

Saturday 18th December. Contact Joe Campisi.

Neil Diamond Concert

Friday March 11th, 2005. Tickets allocated.

District 9690 Conference 

18th – 20th March 2005 at the National Convention Centre Canberra.  See Conference report below..

**************************************

Future Club Meetings

Wed 17/11 : Beverley Carlyon – Financial Advisor

Tues 23/11: Pride of Workmanship - John Brogden

Wed  01/12:  Cynthia Mitchell – Disabled Skier

Wed 08/12: Club Xmas Party

Wed 15/12:  A.G.M. –Club Elections

**************************************

Letter from Camille Erskine (Extracts)
Hi Everyone

I hope you are all well and wherever you are, in this actually small world of ours, that you are happy and healthy.

Life is jogging along at the moment. I passed my driving test a couple of weeks ago. The theory test was hard, as it was only written in Czech, I needed a translator which made it 10 times harder. I only got one wrong so I was pretty pleased.

We have just begun to learn the new version of “The Nutcracker” , a mixture of A Christmas Carol and the original version of The Nutcracker. I’m doing the Wedding Bakery Couple, and also the Spanish Dance with 3 other girls. I’m very excited to be dancing these parts. I have 2 performances of ‘Giselle’ on Saturday, and next weekend is ‘Swan Lake’, so things are getting hectic from now on.

I will be back in Sydney on 29 th December to be Maid of Honour at Odette’s wedding on 30th, but will be leaving again on 11th Jan. as we have lots of performances round this time.

I have my own computer now with internet & DVD. It’s so great and now I can spend time writing proper emails to you all.

We changed the clocks back on the weekend, the sun sets at 4.30pm. In the middle of winter it will be setting between 3 & 4 pm.

So that’s my life at the moment. Take care and be sure that I’ll write again very soon. 

Lots of Love,

Camille
**************************************

100 YEARS AGO

Nov.8: President Roosevelt won the U.S. election for a further 4 year term. Roosevelt became President in 1901, when as Vice President he took over after the assassination of William McKinley.

Stop Press

At last Saturday evening’s dinner for the Auburn Lidcombe Cycling Club Keith Stockall received 2 trophies, one for winning the Masters Cup, and 4 medals, one for coming second overall in the points competition for the season. He also completed his fourth Sydney / Woollongong ride last Sunday, having just recovered from Pneumonia less than 2 weeks ago. Congratulations from all Club members to a dedicated and very successful cyclist

********************************

DISTRICT 9690 CONFERENCE

18th – 20th MARCH, 2005
Registration Forms – If you have misplaced your original registration form, or have thought it over and now wish to attend the conference, please contact Conference Chairman Ted Ingall, who still has plenty of forms.

Last week Ted distributed a tentative conference program, recording some of the social events which are listed above, and has suggested that those attending or thinking of attending have a get together at to-nights meeting to discuss general arrangements and arrange to get our early bird registrations lodged before 30 November 2004 at a considerable saving of $20 per person.

Remember, this is our Centenary Celebration Conference . It should not be missed.

KIWI HUMOUR

A Kiwi shepherd was herding his flock in a remote NZ pasture when suddenly a brand new BMW 535i advanced out of a dust cloud towards him.

The driver, a young man in an Armani suit, Gucci shoes, Ray Ban sunglasses and YSL tie, leans out the window and asks the shepherd, “If I tell you how many sheep you have in your flock, will you give me one?”

The shepherd looks at the man, obviously a yuppie, then looks at his peacefully grazing flock and calmly answers, “Sure, why not?”

The yuppie parks his car, whips out his Dell notebook computer, connects it to his Telstra mobile phone. He surfs to a NASA page on the internet, where he calls up a GPS satellite navigation system to get an exact fix on his location which he then fed to another NASA satellite that scans the area in an ultra high resolution photo. The data is then processed and connected to an ODBC Excel spreadsheet with hundreds of complex formulas. He uploads all this data via an email on his Blackberry, and after a few minutes receives a response. He prints out a 150 page report on his miniaturized HP Laser jet printer, turns to the shepherd and says, “You have exactly 1586 sheep.”

“That’s right. Well I guess you can take one of my sheep” says the shepherd.

He watches the young man select one of his animals and looks on amused as the young man stuffs it into the trunk of his car.

Then the shepherd says to the young man, “Hey, if I can tell you what your business is , will you give me back my animal?” The young man thinks about it for a second and then says “Okay, why not?”

“You’re a consultant” says the shepherd.

“Wow, that’s correct,” says the yuppie, “but how did you guess that?”

“No guessing required” answered the shepherd.”You showed up here even though nobody called you; you want to get paid for an answer I already knew; to a question I never asked; and you don’t know a thing about my business.”

“Now give me back my dog.”

CONFERENCE SOCIAL EVENTS
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